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To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 

From:  Maegan Sprow, Director of Student Services 

Date:  August 9, 2023 

RE:  Purchase of Technology for Act 18 Programs 

 

I would like to discuss the purchase of technology for our ASD and MOCI 
programs under the Act 18 budget for the 2023-2024 School year, at the 
next Committee of the Whole meeting on August 14, 2023. 

These items were part of the budget approved by RESA under our Act 18 
Technology Budget submitted and approved in the spring. 

We are proposing the purchase of multiple pieces of technology from 
Apple for classrooms in our many programs across the District for our 
ASD and MOCI students.  The total cost for this purchase is $31,344.20.  

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
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